
I like to be informed when I purchase products so that I can make a choice. At the 
moment I am not sure if the products I am buying are having an impact on 
Orangutans as the labelling is insufficient.   
  
I want products to be labelled as to whether they have palm oil so I can select not to 
buy them and reduce my impact on the precious orangs. 
  
Regards 
  
MichelleHoward 


